. Ecole St. Joseph School

"Raated in Faith, Growing in Spirit. Branching aut inta the “Real Warld"

March 8, 2021

RE: Senior High Transition Meeting

To: Grade 9 Families

Dear Grade 9 Families:

We would like to welcome you to join us in transition planning for our students in Grade 9 as
they prepare to move to Senior High in the new school year. At this time, we have already met with each
Grade 9 class and discussed the process of course selection and answered questions regarding the
transition to Senior High. We would like to invite you to book an individual meeting time with a member
of our admin team and Mr. Galliot if you wish to discuss transitions further.

Our team would love to meet with you on March 15" or March 16", 2021 via Google Meet. If
you are interested in booking a meeting, please phone (780) 778-2345 and our office staff will be happy
to make arrangements for you in an available appointment time. If you are unable to attend on one of
these days, you can also set up an individual meeting time during Parent Teacher Interviews.

We look forward to planning together for the new school year! If you have any questions, please
contact the school at (780) 778-2345.

God Bless,

Ashley Floyd, Brincpal




